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Pursuant to the Laws of 2020 Chapter 14, HB1266 the moderators of the City of Manchester, NH wards 1-12 

will be pre-processing the November 3, 2020 State General and Municipal Special Election absentee ballots 

on Saturday, October 31, 2020 starting at 9:00a.m. at the Double Tree by Hilton Manchester Downtown 

located at 700 Elm Street, Manchester, NH. The public is welcome to view the process. Party challengers will 

be required to present a letter from the party chairman. 


